
 

June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 10 Brockenhurst College Taster Day 
 
All students in year 10 are invited to join the College Taster Day at Brockenhurst College on Tuesday 
24th June 2025 at 9.30am-1.30pm. 
 
During their visit, students will experience taster lessons and explore the college campus. The college 
will also be providing lunch for the students. Students are asked to take responsibility for their food 
choices in the light of any usual observances they follow because of allergies or for any other reasons. 
Students should also bring a water bottle as usual. 
 
Students can wear non-school uniform. Clothing must be suitable for the weather and appropriate to 
wear. We also ask for students to bring a notepad and pen to make notes. 
 
Due to travel costs, we ask that parents and carers drive students to the college for 9.30am and collect 
them at the end of the taster day at 1.30pm. When students arrive, they must go straight to Reception 
where they will be directed to the hall to be registered. Where possible, we encourage students to 
lift share with friends to reduce traffic and to support other families in getting students to 
Brockenhurst.  
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this trip, please log in to the Arbor app and provide your 
consent for your child to attend. If you are using a mobile phone to view the app, please turn the 
device to landscape and scroll to the bottom right of the page, select Trips and a new screen will show 
you the trip your child is being offered. Choose the trip and follow the details in order to provide 
consent. The deadline for consent to be provided is Tuesday 17th June.  
 
We take our responsibility for the safety and welfare of our pupils seriously at all times. This raises 
particular issues when pupils are involved in an activity off-site. Before taking students away from the 
school site, we carry out a thorough risk assessment and take all necessary measures to minimise risks 
including arranging appropriate levels of supervision by responsibly adults. We expect that students 
involved in the activity will co-operate fully with the arrangements made and follow closely the 
instructions of the responsible adults throughout the activity. We therefore reserve the right to refuse 
a place on the trip to any students where there has been a behaviour concern previously.  
 
If your child is unable to attend, please inform attendance@noadswood.hants.sch.uk as soon as 
possible and they will be expected to attend school as usual.  
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If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch at 
jclews@noadswood.hants.sch.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss J Clews 
Careers Lead 
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